
  

East London Sign 
Church. 

On Saturday 12th March a new 
church for Deaf people will meet at 

St John’s Church, Broadway, E15 1NG in the 
Christchurch room. The service will begin at 
5pm for about an hour with tea and 
refreshments afterwards.  
This new service will continue the work of the 
Revd Ruth White, who worked for many years 
in the area until her retirement and death.  The 
service will be every month on the 2nd 
Saturday in the evening which we hope will be 
a good time for people in that area. The 
church is fully accessible and there is limited 
parking for disabled drivers in front of the 
church.  
We hope that as many 
people as possible will 
come to this service and 
we can then plan 
together how the church 
will serve the community 
in the east of London. We 
look forward to seeing 
you there. 

  
 
 
 
Palm Sunday at 3pm 
Holy Communion and Palms at Crown Centre. 
Maundy Thursday 6pm 
Agape meal at Crown Centre 
Good Friday Midday & 3.15pm 
Passion Play at Trafalgar Square                  
(BSL on right side steps when you face National Gallery) 
Easter Eve at 6pm 
Easter Vigil and Baptism at St Paul’s Cathedral 
Easter Day 3pm 
Easter Holy Communion at Crown Centre 

Contact the Chaplain  The Revd Catherine Carlyon 
Text/mobile/Facetime 07918 567435  Office (voice only) 020 7272 1292 
Email catherine.carlyon@london.anglican.org 
Postal address: Deaf Chaplaincy, 36 Causton Street, London SW1P 4AU 
Website www.londondeafchurch.com   

Church Newsletter  
for the Diocese of London Deaf Churches. 

Maundy Thursday – 25th March 6pm 
To remember the Last Supper of Jesus we will 
be sharing a meal together at Crown Centre. 
During the meal we will also have Holy 
Communion. This is called an ‘Agape’ or ‘Love 
feast’, it reminds us of the love of Jesus in 
giving up his life for us all. If you would like to 
join us, please contact the Chaplain or Vera 
Hunt so we have enough food. 
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Deaf Space  11th March 7pm 
Church House, Great Smith Street. 
Easter customs, old and new and 
from across the world.  
 

Deaf Space is for Deaf Christians and friends to 
discuss current issues and faith.  

Chaplain Retirements  
Roger Williams (Oxford) retires in April. John 
Cowburn (Salisbury) retires in June and Pam 
Grottick (Bath and Wells) retired at the end of 
January. Sadly Pam’s husband died suddenly 
the week before she retired and so our prayers 
are asked for her at this time.   

Did you know…the Easter Tridiuum is the liturgical 
name for the season between Lent and Easter. It 
begins on Maundy Thursday evening with the Last 
Supper and ends on Easter Day when we begin the 
40 days of Easter.     



 


